
Dear Property Manager,

Hello and good day! We’re contacting you to introduce our company called Got Paint? PICKUP. 
We are Chicagoland’s Latex Reclamation & Disposal Service. Our new and unique company is 
helping Chicagoland residents to responsibly address their paint waste. Our company caters to 
residential and commercial properties. 

The focus of this letter is to bring to the attention of property managers our exclusive 
condominium Paint Pickup Events.This is an eco-opportunity for you to empower your resident 
community, with a convenient way to purge their building of paint waste. It's facilitated by you, 
supported and executed by us, The Paint Picker Uppers. The condominium building can be 
charged for service as a collective, or residents who care to participate in Paint Pickup Events 
can be invoiced directly.

Benefits of having a Paint Pickup Event?

• Empowers residents with a green solution to dispose of paint waste taking up storage, while 
preventing costly liquid paint contamination of dumpsters.

• Paint Pickup Events not only serves to promote a green environment, salvageable paint will 
be donated.

• Even though latex paint in a solid state is acceptable to dispose of in the trash, we remove all 
the paint solid or liquid and recycle all the metal and plastic containers.

 
Most residents want to do the right thing and dispose of their paint waste responsibly, but let’s 
face it, it’s a big hassle! Preparing latex paint for responsible disposal is messy and time 
consuming. Drying inch by inch or using a drying agent still can be a chore. All these hurdles are 
especially true for condominium residents. So what do most of your residents end up doing? 
Yeah right, that’s not all touch up paint! They put it in storage out of sight and out of mind. The 
average home has 3-5 cans of paint waste taking up valuable space. Another percentage of 
residents sorry to say, recklessly throw out their liquid paint waste in the dumpster. Liquid paint 
should never be thrown in the trash. According to IEPA  latex paint in a solid state is acceptable 
to dispose of in the trash. However, in a liquid state it can pose an environmental hazard. 

The list of options for your resident community just got smaller. In the last few years the Illinois 
EPA no longer accepts latex paint at their collection facilities. Your residents can either save and 
collect their paint, spend time and money preparing it themselves for disposal, or they can take 
the low road and recklessly dump it as a liquid. There is now however, one more option to 
consider…Got Paint? PICKUP  We want to help you purge your condominium building of paint 
waste and take the headache out of getting rid of it. No mess, no prep, no transport, no hassle!  
Please visit us at GotPaintPICKUP.com for more information, or call us with any questions, 
312-882-7266. We look forward to connecting with you and organizing a Paint Pickup Event in 
your building.


